
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

 Luke 9:24 says, “For whosoever will save his life shall lose it: but 

whosoever will lose his life for my sake, the same shall save it.” When we as 

Christians surrender our will for His will, we are able to live a life that matters for 

eternity. 

 Much has transpired here in the Dominican 

Republic over the past two months. Thank you for 

your prayers for our outreaches to the children at the 

end of December. We visited a local orphanage in 

Santo Domingo and a sugar cane village in La 

Romana to distribute Christmas gifts and share 

about the Greatest Gift to all mankind. After restful 

holidays, we hit the ground running in January with 

a new school year. Tim was able to substitute teach 

in some of the English Bible classes as well as preach on a few occasions in the 

school and church. In February, we visited the surrounding areas with gospel tracts 

and invitations. On February 7th, New Life Baptist Church celebrated their 15th 

Anniversary Service at a park in the same neighborhood as the new property. The 

pavilion was full, and five precious souls trusted in Christ as their Savior! We 

transitioned immediately into a stirring revival the next two nights with a pastor 

from North Carolina. Tim preached the following Sunday, and another few precious 

souls gave their life to God! Later in the month, we began helping with the youth in 

their monthly meeting for the teenagers. 

 The Lord has blessed the ministries these past few months, and we are 

praying much as we transition to our own facility to not let Satan gain a foothold. 

Please pray as the church begins meeting in one of the new buildings in the coming 

weeks with the school and seminary to follow by the end of March. There is much 

work to do! Also, please continue to pray as we study Spanish in order to more 

effectively reach the Dominican people.  

 Serving Him, 

The Germano Family 

January/February 2016 
Praises 

 Wonderful Outreaches 

to the Community 

 Souls Saved 

 Purchase of Church 

Property 

 Great Christmas and 

New Year’s 

Prayer Needs 

 Spanish Classes 

 Health and Safety 

 Move to new property 

and renovation work 

 Funds for renovation 

and construction 

Timothy & Stephanie Germano • Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 

(757) 216-9213 • germanos@wwntbm.com • www.germanos2dr.wordpress.com 

More Information 

 New number:  

      (757) 216-9213  

 We update our 

website once or twice 

every month. Please 

take a moment to visit 

and subscribe to our 

blog for more news, 

information, and 

pictures. The address 

is located on the 

bottom of this letter. 


